
 
 

 

 

United Soccer Leagues, LLC 

1715 N. Westshore Blvd. Suite 825 

Tampa, FL 33607 

 

August 31, 2024 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Per the request of those involved with each team, this letter serves as notification that the 2024 

Electrolit USL Youth Finals will be held from December 13th - December 17th, 2024, in Tampa, FL 

at the Hillsborough County Tournament Sportsplex.   

This competition is a continuation of the USL Youth season that takes place during the Summer and 

is a U.S. Soccer sanctioned event.  Teams who win their division during the regular season qualify 

for the Finals event.  This tournament will also host educational events which players may attend, 

including a recruiting seminar and mental health training sessions.  We ask that you consider this 

experience as an excused absence. 

If you would like to learn more about this event and the opportunity given to each player, please visit 

the 2024 Electrolit USL Youth Finals website at https://www.usl-youth.com/ 

For any questions, please feel free to contact me directly with the contact information listed below. 

Best Regards,  

Stanley Smith II 

Stanley Smith II 

Director of Operations & Competition, USL Youth 

813-804-3234 

Stanley.smith@uslsoccer.com 
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